
 HENRICO COUNTY 
 NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 
 
Please take notice that a special meeting of the Board of Supervisors will be held on 
Friday, December 2, 2022, and Saturday, December 3, 2022, beginning at 8:30 a.m. 
at the Henrico Theater located at 305 E. Nine Mile Road, Highland Springs, Virginia 
23075.  The Board will convene a retreat with departmental staff to discuss issues relating 
to hotel/motel challenges, housing affordability and partnerships, the comprehensive plan, 
public school updates and initiatives, water and sewer expansions, environmental 
committee planning, transportation and accessibility, public infrastructure and fiscal 
strategy, and opioid abatement. 
 
Special meetings of the Board of Supervisors are open to the public. However, the Board 
does not anticipate opportunities for public comment.  
 
The meeting will be livestreamed via WebEx. The links for both days are available below: 
 
Friday, December 2, 2022:   
 
https://henrico.webex.com/henrico/j.php?MTID=m731d4653ce19eafde05c7573341ee6d0 
 
Saturday, December 3, 2022: 
 
https://henrico.webex.com/henrico/j.php?MTID=md243e0901f453517da272f063779e2b8 
 
 

    Tanya N. Brackett 
     Tanya N. Brackett, CMC 
     Clerk, Henrico County Board of Supervisors 
     November 29, 2022 
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